
T rea les  CE  Pr imary  Schoo l

WELCOME BACK!
I t  has been lovely to welcome back al l the
children to school. We are so proud of how
well our new starters have set t led in to our
Treales family. 
We hope you l ike our new look newslet ter -
the photographs were taken for our website  
which wil l  be ful ly updated very soon. 
As i t is the start of the school year, please can we
remind you that the school doors open at 8.45am
and the gate closes at 8.55am. Children in Year 1
- Year 6 should walk into school independently.
Parents should not come onto school grounds in
the morning, unless entering through the main
entrance or with permission from the member of
staff on the school gate. Reception parents are
welcome to walk their chi ld to the class gate unti l
the end of next week, after which we wil l
encourage them to come in with the other chi ldren.
This ensures a safe and consistent start to our
school day. 

The school f inishes at 3.30pm. Children
should be col lected from the main back
entrance or class gate. Although many of
us are dog lovers, no dogs should be on
school premises. This is for the comfort
and safety of al l  school users. I f  your chi ld
is not being col lected by usual family
members, you must inform the school
off ice so that staff can safely dismiss your
child.
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Newsletter Issue 1

DON’T FORGET ALL DATES ARE ON
THE SCHOOL SPIDER APP AND
CALENDAR ON OUR WEBSITE



FR IENDS OF TREALES

Our Friends of Treales support school each year
through raising addit ional funds . Last year the
chidlren enjoyed movie nights, party nights,
fairs and other events . This raised money to
subsidise tr ips and purchase equipment for
school and enhancing our curriculum.
Please do come along to a meeting or speak to
Suzanne Sugden (chair) i f  you can help in any
way. 

Reception - Thomas
Year 1 - Amber
Year 2 - Josiah
Year 3 - Joel
Year 4 - Oscar
Year 5 - Sienna
Year 6 - Imogen

This week
Treales - 117
Roseacre - 102
Wharles - 73

NEXT MEETING: THURS 14TH SEPTEMBER
7.30PM @ HAND AND DAGGER

MIGHTY BEES

ATTENDANCE
The happiness and educational progress of all our children are our main
priorities and we believe that good attendance is a major way in which
these priorities can be achieved. 
Please support your child and ensure that they are present at school and
on time each day. This includes booking routine appointments out of
school hours where possible and not taking holidays during term time. 
If your child is absent from school you must report their absence each day
on School Spider or by ringing the school office 01772 684678. 

CLUBS AND HOMEWORK
Extra curricular clubs will start week beginning 18th September. They will
be available to book from Wednesday 13th September on School Spider.
Homework and class newsletters will be issued from Friday 15th
September. 

RANGERS DAYS
We have Fylde Rangers visiting school for Oak class on Wed 13th and
Thurs 14th September and for Willow and Elder class on Wed 20th and
Thurs 21sst September. Children should come to school in PE kit with
wellies and waterproofs on these days. 
Please see the letter about our whole school rangers trip to Fairhaven on
Friday 22nd September and complete the form and payment asap. 

HOUSE POINTS

Totals
Treales - 117
Roseacre - 102
Wharles - 73
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